
 

 MEET THE CAMPAIGN TEAM: 
 

 

Moving Forward: Towerside Church 
At our October 25 congregational meeting, there was an almost unanimous vote to sell our SVC 

property and purchase the property at 3300 University Ave SE for our new building. In addition, the 
congregation voted on a new church name: Towerside Church. 

Below you can see two possible remodel plans for our new building. These plans are contingent 
on the funds we raise; they are subject to change. If the amount we are hoping for comes through, 
these are designs we would like to implement. We trust in God and believe for His provision! 
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HOPE AND A FUTURE 
“For I know the plans I have for 

you,” declares the Lord, “plans 
to prosper you and not to harm 

you, plans to give you a hope 
and a future.” Jeremiah 29:11 

 

The capital campaign for the move is 
underway! The money we raise will be used to 
remodel our new church facility. We are asking 
the SVC community to pray and ask God what 
He is putting on our hearts to give.  

The first step in our fundraising is 
gathering the foundation gifts. This period of 
time begins now until December 6. At that time, 
we will look at what has been committed and 
invite anyone who hasn’t given yet to participate. 
We will celebrate what has been received! The 
communications team will let us know how we 
can give in the weeks to come. 

A generous supporter of SVC has 
committed to giving a 2 for 1 match to help us 
raise our first million dollars! We would really 
like to see everyone who is committed to our 
church participate in some way, and if we do, I 
believe we will be thankful to God and to each 
other for the results! 
 

Trevor Thompson 
Fundraising Campaign Chair 

For the last several years, we felt that 
God has been calling us as a church to improve 
our facilities so that we could more effectively 
minister to the people around us. Because of 
the University’s plans to build another clinic on 
our current location, it seemed that this was the 
time to also move to a different location. After 
much prayer, thought, and planning, the 
building at 3300 University Avenue was 
miraculously brought to our attention. Since 
then, much prayer and work has gone into 
developing plans for this building. 

The vision for this new home is an 
exciting one – probably the biggest step of faith 
the church has taken for many years. But this is 
not just about a building – it is really about 
worship and being a witness to Jesus Christ. 
We pray that you will join the vision for this 
adventure and how it will give God glory! 
 

Lowell Busman 
Pastor 

Capital Campaign Kickstart! 
An Update from our Leaders 

  PRAYER POINTS:  God is stirring our hearts "to have a HOPE and a 
FUTURE" (Jer. 29:11) moving forward to 3300 

University. These are exciting times that call us to 
lift our eyes to the hills where our help comes from. 

Let's persevere in prayer together! 
 

        Join this prayer focus by contacting 
        Christine (Csyaeger@gmail.com)! 

 
 

> Thank the Holy Spirit for turning the 
hearts of God's people to Him in prayer.  
(2 Chr. 7:14) 
 

> Pray that the believers at SVC will have a 
fresh encounter with our Heavenly Father. 
(Eph. 3:17-19) 
 


